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309 South Jefferson Street ~ Roanoke, VA  24011-2003 

Telephone: 540.344.5191 ~ Email: milantobacco@milantobacco.com 

Open Monday through Friday 10:00 am to 6:00 pm and Saturday 10:00 am to 2:00 pm 

 

 

March 16, 2020 
 

 

Come On In ~ We’re Open! 
 

The well-being of our patrons and staff, cleanliness of our family-owned/operated store, and freshness of 

our products have always been and will continue to be of the highest priorities.  We are keenly aware of 

the mounting concerns surrounding the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19) and want to assure you that 

guidelines provided by the CDC, WHO, and VDH are being followed here.   

  

The steps taken to help protect your health when visiting our store include disinfectant cleanings 

throughout the day with special focus on high-touch and highly trafficked surfaces like door handles, 

checkout counters, bathroom surfaces, product displays, telephones, public lighters, cutters, etc.    

  

Our team members are always encouraged to stay home if unwell and follow the CDC’s guidelines 

regarding hand hygiene, coughing and sneezing etiquette, and maintaining a respectful distance from our 

customers and each other. 

  

We are more than happy to answer any questions or concerns you may have, but hope you are assured 

that Milan Tobacconists is a clean, safe, and spacious haven in which to relax and enjoy your purchases.  

  

Alternatively, our secure website MilanTobacco.com is always available to you and free “Curbside Pickup” 

has just been added to the selection of shipping options for our local customers. Curbside Pickup is also 

available by calling us to place your order during our posted business hours.   

 

Our thoughts are with all of our customers, near and far, as COVID-19 continues to disrupt lives around 

the world, and we hope you are taking precautions to keep yourself, your family, and community safe. 

Please take care and we look forward to serving you again soon. 

  

Warmest regards, 
 

David and Renée Meyer 
Owners 
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